
Programme Committee Meeting  
for June 7, 2022 

7 p.m. by Zoom 

 

Mission Statement   

Kincardine United Church strives to be a loving, hopeful and inclusive community of faith that nurtures 

Christian discipleship. 

 

Members Present Judy Zarubick, Jim Zarubick, Gord Dunbar and David Hamilton.  Emily Perry 

attempted to join the meeting but was unsuccessful.  There were not enough members for a quorum so 

information was shared for information only, no decisions were made. 

 

For Information  

1. AV upgrade still waiting for parts – a new microphone was ordered that is especially for choirs 

2. Fund raiser of Tenor Choir cancelled due to choir members getting Covid 

3. Issues that arose in May with sound on Zoom was due to an upgrade by Zoom that changed the 

audio settings 

4. discussion re: upcoming services and lack of AV volunteers  

5. Art Postuma’s email to Judy Zarubick in regards to his Zoom experience was read to those  

present and the reply to Art Postuma shared, thanking him for his comments. 

6. Wedding Request of Duncan Charles Bell and Trina Marie Tallon, on Friday, August 12th,  

2022.  Conducted by Judy Zarubick in Sudbury, Ontario will be sent to Programme members by  

email and if approved by consensus, taken to Council on June 14, 2022 

7. Mask mandate removed except for the office. 

8. Recommendation for Sabbatical Coverage going to Council next Tuesday 

9. Pulpit Supply for Sabbatical covered until Thanksgiving Sunday. 

10. Lynn Broughton will play for David Hamilton on August 21, 2022  

11. Next year is David Hamilton’s 30th Anniversary with Kincardine United Church,  Gord Dunbar 

is planning a celebration on January 29, 2023. 

12. No service in the church on July 10, 2022, it is a service in the Park. 

 

Date of next meeting   Tuesday, September 6, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in person 
 

    


